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I have always believed that young people have a vital role to play in shaping the 

future of our world. I have seen firsthand the creativity, passion, and energy that 

young people bring to the table, and I am constantly inspired by their ideas and vision 

for the future. 

 

Lowering the voting age to 16 would be a powerful step in recognizing the important 

role that young people play in our democracy. It would give them a voice and a stake 

in the decisions that affect their lives and communities, and it would empower them to 

hold elected officials accountable for their actions and decisions. 

 

It has been proven time and time again that when young people are engaged in 

politics and have the opportunity to vote, they are more likely to stay engaged 

throughout their lives. By lowering the voting age, we can help create a culture of 

civic engagement and democratic participation that will last for generations to come. 

 

So let us work together to support HJR 20 and empower our young people to be 

active and engaged citizens. Together, we can build a brighter and more inclusive 

future for all of us. 


